
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Beloit and the City of Janesville have organized a community forum for the
public regarding the Affordable Care Act (ACA) and Rock County area community
resources that may be available. This free event will take place on Wednesday,
November 20, 2013, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at Blackhawk Technical College, Room
1400, 6004 S. County Road G, Janesville, WI 53546. There will be a brief panel
discussion at 6:00 p.m. with time before and after to visit resource tables provided by
community groups. A quorum of Beloit City Councilors may be present.

Larry N. Arft, City Manager

Dated: November 14, 2013
Rebecca Houseman LeMire
City Clerk
www.ci.beloit.wi.us

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this
service, please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI 53511.

http://www.ci.beloit.wi.us/

